
MUNRO TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
Regular Board Meeting 

November 10, 2020 
MUNRO FIRE HALL 

LEVERING, MI  49755 
 

Regular Board Meeting 
 
 

Board Members Present:  Mary Bur, Donald Tracey, Charles Antkoviak, Paul Nows 
& Cheryl Dotski. 
 
Supervisor Antkoviak called the meeting to Order at 7:00 PM with the Pledge to the 
flag.  
 
Minutes:  Donald Tracey made the motion to approve the October 13, 2020 meeting 
minutes.  Supported by Paul Nows.  Motion carried.  Mary Ellen Sheridan would like 
the minutes under Unfinished Business to reflect the word reduce vs eradicate in 
regards to the hopeful results of “The Program”.  
 
Payment of Bills:  Don Tracey made the motion to pay the bills in the amount of 
$16,313.25.  Supported by Paul Nows.  Motion carried. 
 
1st Public Comment:  None. 
 
Correspondence:  Supervisor Antkoviak was supplied from the County of 
Cheboygan a draft of the Alternate Assessor backup plan being implemented by the 
County.  This plan would assist the Township’s if their Assessor lost his/her 
certification. 
 
New Business:  Swearing in of Officers was conducted:  Mary Bur/Clerk; Keith 
Ginop/Supervisor; Chery Dotski/Treasurer; Charles Antkoviak/Assessor; Donald 
Tracey/Trustee; Ty Antkoviak/Trustee and Matt Ginop/Constable. 
 
Motion by Paul Nows supported by Cheryl Dotski to maintain the current Assessor, 
Charles Antkoviak, at his current position and level of salary until May 2021 when the 
tax rolls are submitted.  All in favor, motion carried. 
 
Motion by Clerk Bur supported by Donald Tracey to pay each election worker that 
participated in the November 2020 election $100.00 in hazard pay.  All in favor, 
motion carried. 



Discussion was held as to who should replace Paul Nows to represent Munro 
Township at the Inverness Fire Board Meeting, Paul Nows made the Motion that 
Clerk Bur be nominated, supported by Dotski.  All in favor, motion carried. 
 
Unfinished Business:  There was brief discussion held in regards to the Cheboygan 
County “Blight Ordinance’ and the potholes at the Douglas Lake Boat Ramp. 
 
Second Public Comment:  Clerk Bur and the Board congratulated Charles 
Antkoviak on 35 years and Paul Nows having 8 years of public service to the 
Township of Munro and the members of their community. 
 
The meeting was adjourned to the call of the chair at 7:45 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Mary Bur 
Munro Township Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 


